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MASS REQUESTED 
INCH 
Sun 25th May 9.30am Kitty Clancy, Bushypark, 
Patrick & Bridget Hayes, Mahonburgh 
Mon 26th May 7.30pm Sr Mary Clancy, Bushy Park 
& Dublin 
Sun 1st June 9.30am Special Intention 
KILMALEY  
Sat 24th May 7.30pm Special Intention 
Sun 25th May 10.30am Michael Griffin, 
Loughbourke, Susan Meere, Loughbourke, Michael 
Meere, Loughbourke 
Sat 31st May 7.30pm Special Intention 
Sun 1st June 11.30am Special Intention 
CONNOLLY 
Sun 25th May 10.30am Lynch Family, Sheaun  
Sun 1st June 10.30am Special Intention 
                
DAILY MASSES 
Connolly: Mon, Tues, Wed 10 am  
Kilmaley: Thurs, Fri, Sat 10 am   
MINISTRY OF THE WORD 
Inch 
Sun 1st June: Anne Marie Upenieks 
Connolly 
Sun 1st June: Patrina Cullen 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION: We congratulate 
all our boys and girls who received their First Holy 
Communion over the past two weekends. We ask 
you to continue to remember them in your prayers. 
Connolly N.S.- Rose Carter, Ellen O’ Donoghue, 
Alex Appleton; Inch N.S.- Ruth Brown, Matthew 
Butt, Caoimhe Cahill, Colin Clancy, Mikey Clancy, 
Shane Frawley, Dylan Harvey, Laura Hayes, 
Michelle Healy, Thomas McGuire, Ella McNamara, 
Molly McNamara, James Nagle, Emma Neylon, 
Amy O’ Malley, Heather Scovell, Doireann Smith, 
Erin Walsh, Coen Williams. Kilmaley N.S.- Adam 
Higgins, Jamie Mullaly, Emmet O’ Brien, Harry 
Hamel, Dylan Keane-Hayes, Jack Moloney, 
Christopher Hegarty-O’ Brien, Keelyn McMahon, 
Lauren Cahill, Caroline Griffin, Emily Haren, Katie 
Lodge, Jessica Brophy, Magdalena Czynazak, 
Susan Hehir, Katie Coffey, Tighe Wilkey. We say a 
sincere thanks to their teachers and each school 
community for all their great work in preparation of 
the boys and girls. To all the parents we say sincere 
thanks and pray that your example will continue to 
share with them the love of God.  

SYMPATHY: We offer our sympathy, support and 
prayers to the family, relatives and friends of Sr. 
Mary Clancy, Bushy Park and Dublin who was 
buried during the week. Memorial Mass in Inch 
Church on Monday 26th May @ 7.30 p.m. 
TRÓCAIRE: A sincere thanks to all who have 
contributed towards the Trócaire collection. Total 
contributed so far is €1,913. If anyone would still 
like to contribute please do so during the coming 
week as all monies need to be forwarded to 
Trócaire. Amount last year was €2,000 
DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES: 
Bishop Kieran O’Reilly SMA will lead the 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes on 26th June for 5 
days, returning on 1st July. €677 is the cost 
including travel, hotel and all meals. Book online 
and avail of €10 discount at www. joewalshtours.ie. 
Pilgrims who are sick or need assistance are most 
welcome and are cared for in the hospitality section. 
Details from Fr. Tom Ryan, Pilgrimage Director at 
061-364133 
YOUTH MINISTRY STUDIES CERTIFICATE 
PROGRAMME SEPT 2014 - SEPT 2016 (8 
weekends over 2 years) Are you interested in 
working with Young People in a Parish, Diocese or 
School Setting? If so this course may be for you! 
Sponsored by the Redemptorists in Ireland and 
accredited by St. Mary’s University College 
(Q.U.B.) & the Centre for Ministry Development in 
the U.S.A. €50 Registration Fee. Course will be 
partly subsidised. For further information & 
application form please contact Fr Donagh O’Meara 
Mobile: 087-2322140 Email: 
donaghomeara@gmail.com Or your Local Parish 
www.killaloediocese.ie or www.ymsp.ie 
DAY OF PRAYER FOR IRELAND: Theme: 
"Called to be a Light to the Nations": Knock Shrine, 
31st May, Fr. Kilian Byrne, Foyers of Charity: 
10am - 5pm. Info / Buses: 0871198594 / 086 
1678027. 
COMPUTER TRAINING: Tired of feeling left 
behind with modern day technology? Look no 
further one to one classes with an experienced and 
qualified teacher-all classes tailored to individual’s 
needs. Learn how to use the internet, email, skype, 
Microsoft Word, book hotels, flights, online 
shopping, pay bills, Microsoft Excel, photo 
uploading, printing etc. Contact Paula on 085-
7881574 

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK: The 
annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock this year will 
take place on Sunday 6th July, sharing with Ferns as 
we have in previous years. Save the date – specific 
details will be announced at a later date 
KILLALOE DIOCESAN YOUTH COUNCIL 
IN CONJUNCTION WITH ENNIS GOSPEL 
CHOIR are inviting all exam students, their 
families and friends to a special exam mass on 
Sunday 25th May at 7pm in The Church of Our 
Lady, (Fahy Hall) Roslevan, Ennis. We extend a 
warm welcome to students from all over our 
diocese. The Diocesan Youth Council will launch 
their specially commissioned book marks on the 
night. 
ANAM CARA is holding its monthly parent 
evening on Monday the 26th of May 2014 from 
19:30 to 21:00 at The Horse & Jockey Hotel, 
Thurles, Co. Tipperary. Anam Cara Services are 
available free of charge to all bereaved parents. For 
further information please see our website at 
www.anamcara.ie email us at info@anamcara.ie or 
call 01 4045378. 
IRISH CHURCH MUSIC ASSOCIATION - 
SUMMER SCHOOL ‘THE JOY OF THE 
GOSPEL’ A weekend of Liturgical Music and 
Celebration at St. Patrick’s College, Maynooth. 
Thursday 3rd – Sunday 6th July 2014. Guest 
Director: David Saint (Birmingham) Contact: 
National Centre for Liturgy 01 7083478 - 
www.irishchurchmusicassociation.com 
SAFEGUARDING: I would like to express my 
thanks to the Parishes for their support and hard 
work in the area of Safeguarding. We had an 
excellent report from the National Board, the 4 
recommendations were in relation to policies and all 
have since been fully met. Cleo Yates, Director of 
Safeguarding. 
MEDITATION WITH MOVEMENT AND 
BEAUTIFUL INSPIRATIONAL MUSIC. 
Meditation with a difference. Wednesday 28th May 
in St Anthony's Hall, Francis Street, Ennis at 
7.30pm. Further information: Mary at 087 9701130 
MONTHLY BAKE SALE: at Clare youth service 
on Wednesday 4th June (first Wednesday of each 
month) from 10 am to 12 noon - selection of 
homemade breads, tea brack, muffins, scones, 
sausages rolls, etc thank you for your support 
 

JOIN DAVY FITZGERALD & MARTY 
MORRISSEY in Ennistymon on Saturday May 
31st 10am for the Michael Howley Charity walk, 
run and cycle. Pre registration in Ennistymon 
Community Centre on Friday 30th May from 
7:30pm to 9pm and Saturday 30th May from 
8.30am. Donations and special on line registration 
www.riversidecycling.com 
PILGRIMAGE / HOLIDAY TO CANADA, 
SHRINES OF QUEBEC & NIAGARA FALLS: 
This pilgrimage / holiday will take place from 24th 
August - 4th September 2014. Flight with Air 
Canada from Shannon to Montreal via London 
Heathrow. 10 nights B & B Hotel Accommodation 
and 10 evening meals. Guided Tour of Montreal, 
Quebec, and Toronto. Further information contact 
Mary O' Loughlin 065-7084000; Fr. Pat Larkin 087-
2300627; Karen Mackin (Joe Walsh Tours) 01-
2410805. Closing date is Friday 30th May. 
"CANA": A TIME AWAY FOR COUPLES: is a 
non-profit six day program to strengthen marriage 
and spiritual life: 13th to 19th July: Esker Retreat 
Centre, Athenry, Galway: Children also invited: 
joining their own Cana program with age 
appropriate activities with volunteers: (Child 
protection guidelines in place): Info: 
canaireland@gmail.com / 0857330191 
BUSINESS COMPUTING: Third level places 
available in LIT Ennis campus. Direct entry 
Higher Certificate level 6 in Business Computing. 
Email: ennis@lit.ie. Call 065-6866844 for details. 
Suitable for matures and school leavers 
THANK YOU: to all who supported the Kilmaley 
Apostolic Work Display, Cake Sale and Raffle.  
Thanks to all who donated sacred vessels Cakes, 
Plants, Knitwear and helped on the day.  Total 
amount raised 3,000 which will go to the foreign 
missions. 
KILMALEY CAMOGIE: Secondhand clothes 
collection. Donations of clothes can be dropped to  
camogie training on Wednesday 7.30pm Kilmaley 
GAA pitch or Friday  6pm Inch School Pitch.. 
Clothes must be wearable.  Clothes must be in  
wearable condition shoes in pairs. Contact Martin 
Glynn  @ 087 419 9874. All funds raised will go 
towards the running of the club  


